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THE WHITE HOUSE 

·wASHINGTO N 

February 2 I , 1978 

To Senator Emily Staples 

You are to be commended for the contribution you made 
as a participant in the White House Conference on Balanced 
National Growth and Economic Development. The oral 
reports presented to me at the final Conference session 
and the formal workshop documents from which they were 
drawn wi II make a valuable contribution to the formulation 
of my Administration's domestic policy. 

As you may be aware, the Conference is but one step in a 
process that w i II culminate in a final report to be sent to 
me later this year. I am sure that the Conference staff 
wi II keep you apprised of this process and would welcome 
additional comments and observations. 

I would like to thank you personally for investing your time 
and energies in this important endeavor. 

The Honorable Emily Anne Staples 
Senator of the State of Minnesota 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 
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